
Nanyo-City Delegation’s Visit to Barbados 
 

From 4 to 8 August 2019, the Delegation of Nanyo-City, host town of Barbados for 

the 2020 Tokyo Olympic and Paralympic Games, visited Barbados. 

The Delegation headed by Mr. Toyohiro Onuma, Vice-Mayor of Nanyo City, consisted 

of 15 citizens of the city. During their stay in Barbados, they paid a courtesy call to the 

Embassy of Japan, and visited the National Stadium, Judo Club, BOA (Barbados 

Olympic Association) and so on. Barbados and Nanyo-City deepened their ties.  

 

 

Courtesy call to the Embassy of Japan 

 

Ambassador Shinada delivering his speech during the Luncheon at BOA 

            

From left Ambassador Shinada, Vice-Mayor of Nanyo-City, Mr. Toyohiro Onuma and  

Permanent Secretary of the Ministry of Creative Economy, Culture and Sports, Mr. Jehu Wiltshire  

at the reception at the Ambassador’s residence  


